
154 Brockley Grove, London SE4 1EB
Tel: 0208 314 1813 Email: hello@croftonpark.org.uk

www.croftonpark.org.uk

Sunday school - can you help?

We are looking to get a few more 
people who can help with great 
groups of children and young people 
in the J-Team (5-11-year-olds) and 
Lazers (11-16-year-olds) from 
September – once a month or every 
two months. Please speak to Mark 
Smith or Linda Sebbana to fi nd out 
more.

Sign up for the newsletter on our website and get it delivered to 
your inbox. See Clement for details

Church AGM
Sunday 28 January, 2018

4pm
Tea, coff ee, cake and creche facilities available.

cpbc

21 January 2018

Today's teaching

Welcome to your weekly newsletter from Crofton Park Baptist 
Church. The theme of our service this morning is "How to pray for 

others". Helen Bogle will be leading the service and Steve Ewing 
will be preaching.

"I keep asking that the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, the glorious 
Father, may give you the Spirit of wisdom and revelation, so that you may know 
him better. I pray also that the eyes of your heart may be enlightened in order 

that you may know the hope to which he has called you, the riches of his glorious 
inheritance in the saints, and his incomparably great power for us who believe"

Ephesians 1:17-19 

Welcome to Crofton Park Baptist Church. 
We worship here every Sunday morning at 10:30 am and most Sunday 

evenings at 6:30pm. We also fellowship in smaller ‘house groups’ during 
the week. We also have Sunday School for the children and a creche for the 

younger ones during the Sunday morning service. This is followed by tea, 
coff ee and biscuits afterwards.

Crofton Park Baptist Church
BUILDING BRIDGES, BUILDING COMMUNITIES, BUILDING DISCIPLES

Minister: Rev Steve Ewing
e: pastorsteve@croftonpark.org.uk | t: 07950 334987 or 020 3712 8936



This week we are praying for the Chungs.

The Chung family are a Christian family from China whom we have been
supporting for some time now. They have visited us in the past and we
continue to support them with our prayers and in other practical ways.
If you would like to know more please speak to Judith.

Preaching
Rob Rowe

Worship lead
Steve Ewing

Welcome
Shirley Smith & Freda Gordon

Mission prayer
Home Mission - Judith Seymour

Flowers
Judith Seymour

Tea and Coff ee
Freda Gordon &  Gloria Smith

Creche
Olive Emptage & Helen Bogle

Please pray for those caught up 
in the storms of the previous 
week, especially for those who lost 
their lives in the Netherlands and 
Germany.

Pray for the victims of the suicide 
bombings in Northern Nigeria 
earlier last week and the terrorist 
attack in Kabul, Afghanistan.

Pray for a successful church AGM 
next Sunday.

Pray for the health of our 
members, family and friends, 

Rota for 28/01/2018

Mission and outreach

Standing in the gap
Our housegroups are held either weekly or fortnightly. Please see the 
contact below if you would like to join, or speak to Pastor Steve.

Tuesday Weekly Carol Williamson
Wednesday Fortnightly Judith/Jerome

House groups

Church AGM

The Annual General Meeting for 
Church Members will take place at 
4pm next Sunday, 28th January, and 
will include tea/coff ee and cake. 
Copies of the agenda are available 
today. Creche facilities will be 
provided.

Induction service

Everyone at CPBC is warmly invited 
to the Induction Service of Rev 
Michael Lovejoy at Northolt Park 
Baptist Church at 2pm on Saturday 
10th February. 

RotaS and website updates

Please email your up to date rota to 
Clement (newsletter@croftonpark.
org.uk). If you also have any 
information that needs to go on the 
website or in the newsletter, please 
use the same email address.

Women of Faith III - Thank you

Thanks to all who came for the 
Women of Faith III yesterday. We 
hope you had a wonderful time and 
were blessed by the ministry and 
enjoyed the treats.

notices


